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GGAA Newsletter  March 2020 

Dear Plotholder, 

Only a couple of issues in this newsletter.   

   

1. We have recently had to change the code on the main gate due to 

unauthorised access. Sorry but it was necessary.  The code  is now 

97531, but the other gates remain as 20120. Please do not divulge these 

to non-plotholders 

  

2. The Allotment Shop has had its potato delivery. If you ordered some 

please pick them up as soon as possible.  If you want to buy some 

please buy as soon as possible, as we have reduced our order to reduce 

waste. There are also onions.  

 

Don't forget that the winter opening times, until next month, are:  
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October to March: 

Saturday 1.30pm to 3pm,  

Sunday 11.30am to 1pm, 

but April to September: 

Saturday 2.30pm to 4pm 

  

3. We plan to hold the AGM on 28th April 2020, 8pm at Claremont Hall. 

Please keep the date free and come along. 

Thanks,  Sara    

 

077750751432 
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